
March 13, 2023

 
Dear Members of the Committee, 

Taxpayer dollars belong in programs that support all students, and those 
programs are found in our public schools. Public schools welcome all 
students no matter their background, abilities, or the language they 
speak. Taxpayers want their dollars spent in programs that welcome 
everyone, not a select group of students based on their beliefs, or the 
beliefs of their parents. 

This bill does not mention anything about these public funds being used 
in ways that follow the laws that public schools must follow. Keep 
public funds in public schools where they can help every student who 
walk through the door.

Sincerely,

Jessica Gregerson


